From: Sen. Click Bishop

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: Comment on SB 62
Date: Thursday, March 17, 2022 5:43:07 PM

From: Yarrow Hinnant <trailhealer@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 5:23 PM

To: Sen. Bert Stedman <Sen.Bert.Stedman@akleg.gov>; Sen. Lyman Hoffman
<Sen.Lyman.Hoffman@akleg.gov>; Sen. Natasha Von Imhof <Sen.Natasha.Vonimhof@akleg.gov>;
Sen. David Wilson <Sen.David.Wilson@akleg.gov>; Sen. Donny Olson
<Sen.Donny.Olson@akleg.gov>; Sen. Bill Wielechowski <Sen.Bill. Wielechowski@akleg.gov>; Sen.
Click Bishop <Sen.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov>; Rep. Geran Tarr <Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov>
Subject: Comment on SB 62

As a homeowner, business owner and local resident who relies on well water, | am voicing my
opposition to Senate Bill 62. | have friends in the lower 48 who have had wells contaminated
permanently by fracking. Hillcorp has a terrible safety record and has needlessly and recklessly
endangered the economy, human health and ecosystems of our area before. This bill is toxic all
around, and represents an attempt by Dunleavy to undermine the democratic process and upend
important laws.

This is a clear violation of the intent and purpose of Kachemak Bay Critical Habitat Area, with risks
that far outweigh any potential benefit. Please do not gamble with our lives, economy and ecology.

Please vote this bill out of existence. Keep our critical habitat areas protected.

Yarrow Hinnant
Fritz Creek, Alaska
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